
  
 

 

 

 

July 18, 2023 

 

Board Memo 086-2023: LiteBlue Update 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has received the following bullet points from yesterday’s Zoom meeting regarding LiteBlue 

 

- Due to elevated security threats, we implemented additional device and location security policies in 

LiteBlue in March 2023.  

 

- These policies monitor user log in activity to detect anomalies associated with known security threats, 

such as phishing, account takeover, etc. 

 

- Specifically, the additional security policies monitor IP addresses, locations, devices, and time between 

attempted log ins. 

   

- Ultimately, these policies are designed to safeguard employee account information by blocking 

attempted log ins from unrecognized devices or locations.  

 
 

As we continue to receive information on this issue, we will share with NAPS Regional and Area VP’s. 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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